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From:

Mr. Dani “Disco” Herrera
CRFL Owner

IAAFL Vice President

To
IAAFL Team World

Subject: Invitation to participate in the Latino Bowl 2021

Hereby, | undersigned Dani Herrera, Owner of CRFL, Costa Rica Football League, and Vice
President of IAAFL, am pleased to invite the IAAFL World Team to participate in the next Latino Bowl
2021 to be held in Costa Rica on December 11, 2021.

Hoping for the participation of the IAAFL World Team in this important international event,
Yours truly
Dani “Disco™ Herrera

CRFL Owner
IAAFL Vice President



